
 

 

Press Release  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

South Valley Services Unveils Reopens  
Community Resource Center within West Jordan City Hall 

 
WEST JORDAN, UTAH - April 29,2024- South Valley Services is delighted to announce the 
grand reopening of its new West Jordan Community Resource Center, now nestled within the 
heart of the city at 8000 S Redwood Rd, Ste N150, West Jordan UT 84084. 
 
We extend a warm invitation to all to join us for the Ribbon Cutting Event scheduled for 
Wednesday, May 1st, from 12:00 pm to 12:30 pm. Following this momentous occasion, an Open 
House will be hosted from 12:30 pm to 2:00 pm, offering both staff and community 
members/partners an exclusive opportunity to explore the new Community Resource Center 
firsthand. 
 
The Community Resource Centers assist individuals with finding the appropriate resources to 
meet their needs and achieve their goals. By utilizing a coordinated community response model, 
we can offer case management services to all community members in family violence, 
community resources, mental health, etc. In addition, we also offer housing services through our 
Housing Program. 
 
This revitalized location marks a significant milestone for South Valley Services, as it becomes 
the dedicated home for our esteemed Case Management team, alongside the provision of select 
clinical services. Moreover, the Community Resource Center will serve as a versatile hub for in-
person training, meetings, and presentations, fostering collaborative endeavors within the 
community. 
 
As advocates for safety, empowerment, and healing, South Valley Services remains steadfast in 
its commitment to serving survivors of domestic violence and their families. The relocation of 
our Community Resource Center within the newly finished West Jordan City Hall underscores 
our unwavering dedication to providing accessible and comprehensive support to those in need. 
We urge members of the media and community supporters alike to join us in spreading the 
word about this significant event and the invaluable services now available at the West Jordan 
Community Resource Center. 
 
For further information or media inquiries, please contact: 
 
Josie White  
Development Director, South Valley Services  
T: 801-634-2408  
E: josiew@svsutah.org 
 
### 
South Valley Services (SVS) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that has served the local community 

since 1998. South Valley Services is a survivor-centered organization where individuals impacted 
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by domestic abuse and sexual violence can realize their own strength, courage, and resilience 
while on their path to an empowered future. For more information, please visit our website at 
www.svsutah.org. 
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